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 RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 

 INFANT WEEKLY 

TROPHY 
Ivy Miraya Nico 

 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

JUNIOR PUPIL OF THE 

WEEK CERTIFICATE 
Aine William Martin Isa 

MISS BERYL 

KINDNESS AWARD 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2  

Fabienne Sophia Edward  

YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Anna Oliver Deen Ava, Clara 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTBALL TEAM 

On Tuesday, the football team played their 

first games in the Altrincham SSP Primary 

School Football League. It was a glorious 

evening, and the team played some dazzling 

football, winning three games and narrowly 

losing one. The team looks forward to playing 

again in two weeks. 

 

 



 

TIMES TABLES ROCK STARS 

Well done to the children who earned the most coins on TTRS in 

their year group this week. They are a superb example of 

commitment to practising their maths and thoroughly deserve 

their TTRS certificate. Who will have the most coins next week?  

 

 

 

 

INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 

The school photographer, Bright Eyes Photography, will take individual photos of the children 

on Monday, October 7th. All children should come to school on this day in their full uniform, 

not PE kit, even if they have a games lesson.  The children will come home that day with a 

slip detailing how to purchase the photographs if parents want to buy any. 

 

ACCELERATED READER TALKS 

Thank you to all those who came along to Mrs McIntee’s chat and explanation of the 

accelerated reader programme either last week or this week. If you were unable to make 

either session, Mrs McIntee will be in the library during the Open Evening on Thursday, 3rd 

October, so pop in then, and she will be very happy to chat with you. 

 

 

ZOOM SESSION WITH AUTHOR 

Years 5 and 6 had a fantastic Zoom meeting with author 

Katherine Rundell, who promoted the launch of the 

paperback book Impossible Creatures. The children loved 

listening to her talk, and many are now reading her books.  

 

 

NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS 

Once again, Intrahealth will visit the school to administer the nasal flu vaccination. The 

vaccination is available to all pupils from Reception to Year 6. The date for the vaccinations is 

Tuesday, November 26th. In due course, Intrahealth will forward the school a link, which will 

be forwarded to parents to either give consent or advise that no vaccination is to be given.   

 

PARKING - AGAIN! 

Please show respect to our neighbours when dropping off and collecting.  Again, we have 

received complaints this week.   


